
From: Joanne Gutt [mailto:jhgutt@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 12:08 PM 
To: jpbouley@comcast.net; dansthilaire@comcast.net; Christybartlett@gmail.com; Drew, 
Tim; drafteiscomments@northernpasseis.us 
Subject: Northern Pass-Bury the lines 
 
I am writing you to emphasize that my concern, and the concern of many of us here in Concord, 
is that the Northern Pass transmission lines be buried in Concord.  
 
According to Bill Quinlan, President of Eversource Energy, he has not "heard a lot of statewide 
or stakeholder expression on wanting the Northern Pass transmission lines buried."  On the 
contrary, at the recent Public Input meeting, burying the lines was the most commonly expressed 
concern. It most certainly is of great concern to those of us in East Concord whose property 
values will be affected. 
 
The lines will not benefit me in terms of improved energy costs or in reducing my reliance on 
fossil fuels. It will reduce my property value here on Irving Drive and damage the unspoiled 
views. The unburied lines will only put more money into the pockets of Eversource and it's 
investors.  
 
As public officials, it is your duty to respond and act upon your constituent's concerns and I hope 
to hear back from you on what you are doing to mandate that the lines be buried in our area. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this important issue. 
 
Joanne Gutt 
37 Irving Dr.  
Concord, NH 
491-0199 
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